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1. The Real Estate Employers’ Federation (REEF) makes this submission in response to the 

Directions issued by Justice Ross on 13 February 2019, requiring the parties to provide 

submissions on the Exposure Draft for the Real Estate Industry Award (‘REI Award’).  

 

2. REEF supports the Exposure Draft of the REI Award, save for formatting and grammatical errors 

as details below: 

 

a. The notation below clause 8.2 in the Exposure Draft refers to clause 14.1, when it is 

REEF’s view that it should refer to clause 8.1; 

b. Clause 9.7(d)(i) of the Exposure Draft references clause 80. There is no clause 80 of the 

Award and the reference should be to clause 8; 

c. Clause 10.4(a) of the Exposure Draft should read “Nothing prescribed under clauses 10.2 

or 10.3….” rather than referencing clause 10.1; 

d. Clause 13.10(a) of the Exposure Draft should refer to clause 13.9(b), and not 13.9(a); 

e. Clause 13.11(a) of the Exposure Draft should refer to clause 13.9(b), and not 13.9(a). 

 

3. REEF thanks the Commission for its consideration of this submission. 
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